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1 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of term, we believe that it would be a great way to end the year by supporting families 
in our community who may be experiencing difficult times. We will be collecting donations for The Good 
Shepherd over the next two weeks, beginning Tuesday 5th December.   
 
The charity is based in Wolverhampton and works to support local families with food and toiletries. You can find 
more about the work of the charity here. 
 
We would be grateful if you could provide non-perishable goods (examples below and other examples found 
here: .   
 

• Long life milk 
• Tinned meat 
• Tea, coffee, sugar and hot chocolate 
• Pasta, rice, curry sauces, gravy granules 
• Pot noodles, cup a soup. 
• Tinned fruit, custard and desserts 
• Cereal 
• Toiletries 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
C Hartshorne 
Head of Citizenship and Personal Development 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.gsmwolverhampton.org.uk/
https://www.gsmwolverhampton.org.uk/ways-to-donate/

